




































































FEDERAL RESERVE BANK OF NEW YORK 
 

33 LIBERTY STREET, NEW YORK, NY 10045-0001 
 

 
 
 

September 22, 2010
 
 
 
 
 
Trepp, LLC 
477 Madison Avenue 
New York, NY 10022 
USA 
 
Dear  : 
 

We are writing in respect of the Collateral Monitor Agreement between Trepp, 
LLC and the Federal Reserve Bank of New York, dated as of June 12, 2009 (the 
"Agreement"). Pursuant to Section 7.1 of the Agreement, we hereby notify you that we 
designate October 20, 2010 as the termination date of the Agreement. 
 

 

      Sincerely, 

 
 
 
      Executive Vice President 
      Federal Reserve Bank of New York 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Note: The actual termination date was October 22, 2010. 


